
MEMORANDUM 
   

 

 TO:  City Council 

 FROM: City staff 

 SUBJECT: Tax Forfeited Property 

 DATE: May 28, 2020            

 

We received a letter from Sherburne County in regard to a tax forfeited property located in the 

Industrial Park. The county needs a signature of the City Council, along with the questionnaire 

that was filled out by Mary Lou DeWitt and signed by Robert Barbian.  

 

Information on the parcel follows 

 


